President’'s Message

Our organization continucs to grow. Dick Rada has been most successful in recruiting new

members. s of the end of July, 1976, the AAPL had achieved a total membership of 453.
Loren Roth and his collaborators have issued a consistently interesting and informative

Newsletter. We urge all of vou to send him newsworthy items for publication.

At this time of writing. I am still looking forward to the October mecting in San
Francisco and hoping to sce as many of you there as can possibly attend. Our commitrees
are working on the planning of cducational meetings in various parts of the country.
Such sessions are an inaeasingly important part of our scientific activities. Please express
your preferences for topics and scheduling.

I now look forward to secing vou in October; I hope that. by the time vou read this,
you will have experienced an enjoyable and profitable meeting.

G. ]. Sarwer-Foner, M.D.
President,
American Academy of Psychiatry & the Law



